
 

04 March 2020 

 

Council Ref: 

Panel Ref: 

DA201900096 

PPS-2019ECI017 – Inner West 

Contact: Matthew Di Maggio 

Phone: 02 9392 5215 

Date: 09 April 2019 

 
The Hon Carl Scully 
Chair, Sydney Eastern City Planning Panel 
 
C/- NSW Planning & Environment 
GPO BOX 39 SYDNEY  NSW  2001 
Via email:  Brianna.cheeseman@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
Dear Mr Scully, 
 
 
Re: 
 

DETERMINATION – PPS-2019ECI017 
 

 182-198 Victoria Road and 28-30 Faversham Street, Marrickville  

 
Thank you for considering Council’s assessment report and recommendation on the above 
proposal. 
 
In addition to the information provided to the Panel by Council staff, I write to you to inform 
you that at its meeting of Tuesday, 03 March 2020, Inner West Council considered  

C0320(1) Item 6 Sydney Eastern City Planning Panel Report: DA201900096 – 
182 - 198 Victoria Road and 28-30 Faversham Street, Marrickville 
 

and the following motion was passed: 
THAT Council support the staff submission and delete the requirement for ‘no 
right turn’ in the AM peak into the development  from Victoria Road and review 
in 12 months. 

 
Should you require any further information or assistance, please contact the Matthew Di 
Maggio on 02 9392 5215 or via email at matthew.dimaggio@innerwest.nsw.gov.au . 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Luke Murtas 

Manager Development Assessment 
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